
After School Club Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

Will the after school club provision change?

No. The school will follow the same practices that are used presently and
the staff will be the same. The only difference is that the school will be the
employer.

Will my child retain their place at the after school club after the changes?

Yes. The present arrangements for the after school club will remain the
same.

Will the arrangements for applying for an after school place change?

The application practice will be very similar to the present system. The
school will contact you with its own application form and with guidance on
how to apply.

My child is presently on the waiting list. Will my child’s position on the list
change?

No. The school will inherit and honour the present waiting list.

Will the terms and conditions of the after school club remain the same?

Yes. The school will apply the same regulations that are presently in place. If
there are any changes considered in the future, the school will give parents
plenty of notice.


